
Proposed Minutes 

Programs/Events Committee 

February 13, 2013 

 

Voting members present:  Kathy Sutton, Evelyn Bless, Terry LaRosa  and 

Nancy Stearns. 

Voting members absent:  Jim Burge, Jan McCarthy and Bob Uhlig.  Bob 

Kernes has resigned from the committee effect February 13, 2013. 

Staff present: Todd Dunkle, Paul Berg, Richar Haerther and Adrienne 

Hutelmyer.  

Visitors were Rich and Judy Peters 

 

The meeting was called order by Chairman Kathy Sutton at 1:05 PM and the 

minutes were approved as written. 

 

Paul Berg reported on committee needs for Arts In The Park.  Food vendors 

are on board but there is a need for more artist registrations.  Calls have been 

placed to past participants.  Booths are $65.00 for students, free to 

instructors and $95.00 to all others. 

 

Upcoming shows include C.S. Lewis this weekend, Children’s Theatre 

series, March 10
th

, Amandala Tunesmith, March 22 and the Peter Stilton 

reception in April.  Day care centers will be contacted for the children’s 

theatre series. 

 

Adrienne indicated that summer camp ads are appearing earlier than ever 

and Helen is working on the theme but ads will begin appearing shortly for 

the CCC camps. 

 

Paul addressed the need for a new marquee at the entry driveway.  The 

existing sign could be taken down restructured and remounted but the same 

problems would remain….poor initial construction and materials.  Todd has 

been pricing replacements. 

 

Richard indicated his programming remarks had already been cover in prior 

discussions. 

 

Volunteers update has been tabled until the March committee meeting. 

 

The meeting was adjourned at 4:35PM 



 

Submitted by Nancy Stearns 

 

The next Programs/Events committee will meet on Wednesday, March  13, 

2013. 


